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Operator: Again, that is star and one if you would like to make a statement today.  

 

Steve Tambini: It’s 3:30. Operator, I have 3:27. So I am going to leave the line open until 

3:30. Oh, it looks like we have somebody else.  

 

Operator: Will the next to Wendy Goetz, please spell your last name for the record. 

You have three minutes. Wendy, your line is open. Please check the mute 

function on your phone.  

 

Wendy Goetz: Thank you. This is Wendy Goetz, G-O-E-T-Z, can you hear me fine now?  

 

Operator: Yes. 

 

Wendy Goetz: Thank you. I am a watershed resident. I am very concerned as a mother, not 

only about our environment, but the lasting impression for an economy for 

our children. If we ruin our air, our water, and our soil, especially our water 

resource as a needed human resource, then we will leave nothing for the 

generations of 17 million people. So, we are all upstream, downstream, and 

we have the resolve together to protect those generations. I urge you to not 

allow water withdrawal. I urge you to not allow any fracking waste or any of 

the fracking industry practice in our precious watershed. I appreciate making 

comment. I will leave it short so someone else may have a moment if they are 

on the line. Thank you for your time. 

 

Steve Tambini: Operator, if you could check one more time. This would be the last 

participant if there is anyone else out there. 

 

Operator: Once again, if you would like to make a statement, please press star and one 

on your touch tone keypad. I have no one queued at this time.  

 

Steve Tambini: Okay, well that will conclude today’s public hearing. I want to thank 

everyone for participating. On behalf of the Delaware River Basin 

Commission, I do want to thank those of you who offered your comments. 

Just a quick reminder that the public comment period remains open until 

March 30 at 5:00 p.m. You can submit written comments online on the 

DRBC website until that time. So once again, thank you for participating. 

That’s the end of the hearing.  

 

[End of audio] 




